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Issued Date:  May 8, 2019 
 
Point of Contact:  Andy Harter, Assistant Director of Public Works, 308-233-3246 
 
Temporary Lane Reduction: 56th Street and Avenue N 
 
The City of Kearney Public Works Department announces that Duncan – Theis Construction 
will be working in the area of 56th Street and Avenue N beginning Tuesday, May 14, 2019 in 
order to complete water and sewer utility connections for the adjacent development.  Citizens 
should expect north/south traffic to be condensed to one lane head to head traffic on Avenue 
N.  Work in this area is expected to be complete in 10-14 days.  Please use extreme caution 
when driving through the designate construction zones.   
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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